
Children in Need – Friday 13th November

We are selling a selection of lovely things on parentpay that you can find on the 
Children in Need website, such as Pudsey ears, or pin badges.  
This is what we’re selling:

Now 
£1!

Now 
80p!

Now 
50p!

Now 
50p!

To raise lots of money for this, you 
are invited to wear SOMETHING 
SPOTTY that day for £1!

This means NO SCHOOL UNIFORM 
FOR EVERYONE!
(But you do need to wear a spotty 
thing for £1!)

LED glow 
keyring

Pin badge

Wristbands


